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1. General Thoughts: 
 
I am really excited to see how summer conference goes. Based on the sessions and the incredible 
support and involvement of all sections in WA-ACTE, I believe members will receive excellent 
professional development from this year’s conference.  
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 
 
Focus on professional development preparation 
Supporting WA-ACTE in becoming providers of the CTE Director Internship Program 
 
 
3. Matters of Interest: 
 
 Helping members prepare for learning in the fall, whatever that may look like for students and 
staff 
 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities: 
 
Weekly officer meetings  
Weekly professional development meetings  
 
 
 


